
OVERSLEY GREEN RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

There will be a working party of committee members 

and other residents who can spare a couple of hours on 

Saturday June 15th to tidy up the raised beds and 

other areas of Oversley, such as the planting behind 

the new houses on Old Stratford Road that is in need 

of some attention. It is intended that all who can help 

meet outside The Gables at 11 am. Thanks if you can 

help. 
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This year the Oversley Green Residents’ Association AGM is 

being held on Monday July 1st at 7.30pm in the Malt Mill Lane Community 

Room. All residents are very welcome, especially those new to the village, 

as it will be your opportunity to air your views, bring up concerns and tell 

your representatives ideas for future projects.  If you can make the short 

meeting that would be lovely; tea, coffee and biscuits will be served. If 

you wish to send your apologies or suggest an item to be discussed or your 

ideas put forward, then you can telephone the Secretary on 763901.  

We would especially welcome new members onto the committee which meets 

about 5 times a year or any offers of help with events or working parties. 

The Association is primarily about continuing to make Oversley Green a 

lovely  place to live. 

  

AGM 

The Green this spring 



Would you like your   newsletter emailed to you in future?  

Then email me at alex_s@dsl.pipex.com and I will add you to the distribution list.  

Hopefully this summer will match last year. 

If you would like to enter please let us know. We need a name (yours) and 
the  address of the scarecrow character. Please display it to be seen from 

the road. Erect your scarecrow by 6th July.  
Entries by email or phone/text to Alex 07792428554 alex_s@dsl.pipex.com 
or Kim 07595766769 kimjolly39@talktalk.net who are happy to give more 

details. 

 


